Internal Auditors Report 2015/16
Points to note following the internal audit of Carlton on Trent Parish Council completed on 29th April 2016:
· The current account summary does not balance by 42p due to the interest on the savings account being included in the income figure
· This has been spotted and corrected in the audit form but not in the spreadsheet and not on the explanation of significant variances sheet for box No 3.
· The explanations of significant variances for boxes 3, 4 and 6 all state the reasons for difference and the percentage that is left unexplained but the actual unexplained amount figure has not been stated.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]There is an invoice included from 123Reg which has not been paid.


Following training on the Annual Audit, the clerk asked whether a change of date to mid-year, eg July, for the internal audit would be acceptable to aid meeting deadlines for the external audit. This would result in seeing a full year’s accounts, with 6 months before the audit and 6 months after. However, it would be difficult to sign the Internal Audit statements without checking the year end accounts had resulted in the correct declarations, so it would mean having to see the books twice and would therefore not resolve any year end issues with meeting deadlines. The clerk therefore agreed that continuing with a year-end internal audit would be preferable.
